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Monday, 10th October, 2016.
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please read the following notes carefully.

e We are delighted to welcome back Mrs. Kelly who will be working on a Thursday
and Friday with Key Stage Two pupils.

e We welcome also Miss. Dympna Shields who has started her work experience in
Year 1/2. Miss. Shields will be working in our school every Tuesday and Thursday.
We wish her every happiness and success for the future.

e A reminder that correction pens such as Tippex are not permitted for use by pupils
in school.

e Parents Of Pupils In Year Four: A Do This In Memory Meeting in
preparation for the sacraments of Reconciliation and The Eucharist will take
place on Tuesday, 11th October, 2016 @ 7.30pm in the school Assembly Hall.
Fr. McGahan and I will be in attendance also. Everyone is welcome.

e 15 Pupils from Years 4 to 7 have been invited to participate in Anti-Bullying
Ambassasor Training in Loreto Grammar School on Thursday, 27th
October. All pupils from Years 4 to 7 are invited to complete an application form if
they are interested in receiving the training and becoming an Anti-Bullying
Ambassador for our school. Please find attached a copy of the poster displayed in
school and a copy of the application form. Please check out the website
www.antibullyingpro.com for further details.

e Parents of pupils in Year Seven: The Year Seven after-school Homework Club
will continue tomorrow from 3.10pm to 4.30pm.

‘We learn to love and love to learn.’
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e A Gaelic Football Blitz has been arranged for Year 5/6 pupils on Thursday,
13th October at Garvaghey GAA pitch. Pupils will travel by bus and will be
accompanied by Mr. Colton and Mrs. Kelly. Pupils are asked to bring a packed
lunch and to wear their P.E. uniform.

e Details of our Annual Parent-Teacher Meetings will be sent home this week by

each class teacher. If the date and/or time don’t suit, please inform the class
teacher, rather than swaping with another parent, as changes may affect the

timetables of other teachers.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Keira McCallan
(Principal)

‘We learn to love and love to learn.’



